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Blessing, Heather

From: Lynn Shetzer <callmeinstead330@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 22, 2021 7:55 PM
To: Testimony
Subject: Redistrict Fairly in 2021

As you probably know, Republicans control 75% of the congressional districts even though they only received 54% of the vote.  This 
blatant manipulation of the system does not adhere to the constitutional principle of “one person, one vote”.  Voters should choose 
their representatives, not the other way around.  Ohioans deserve sensible results from the redistricting process.   
 
I urge the commission to draw a fair and balanced map this year that adheres to the constitutional amendments approved by the voters 
in 2015 and 2018 (and not the cartoonish shapes of the current map).   
 
I urge the commission to draw a map for 10 years, not 4 years. 
 
I urge the commission to set an example of successful collaboration between the parties, which would help lead us past the largest 
Republican scandal in state history (the failed nuclear bailout scheme). 
 
Thank you 
 
Tim Shetzer 
 
tshetz12@gmail.com 
 
2625 Aylesbury St NW 
North Canton, OH  44720 
 
330-704-5222 (cell)    


